
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All, 
 
The House of Representatives Budget Committee met on Sunday to mark up their Committee 
Substitutes.  The original plan was to pass the Budget Wednesday and Thursday. Due to the virus, the 
House has adjourned today and announced it probably will not reconvene the week after next. (The 
original spring break return). The House floor leader said he will give members 48 hours notice prior 
to calling them back into session. As of today, we are in a holding pattern and I will monitor 
developments as they occur and let you know what is going on. 

Mike Morris 
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